
Subject: You are one of the first to hear about this

- - -

Hi there!

Erika here.

Because you are a personal client of mine, I would like you to be one of the first to 
hear about my upcoming workshop, Living a Purpose-Driven Life. 

Do you feel torn between being true to . . .

• yourself . . . and

• the person others want you to be?

You are exactly the kind of individual who will benefit the most from this workshop.

Right now, you may be finding yourself living a life from the “outside”—you are not 
living according to your own values but those of others (the media, government, 
friends, family, society, employer).

You realise there's altogether way too much noise and information coming your way
—it has never been easier to overthink, and get confused and overwhelmed.

You also realise that losing touch with your inner self means you are estranged from 
your only true and most powerful source of inspiration, intuition, and alignment.

If this sounds familiar . . . then I would love to help you to become empowered and 
be able to listen to your inner wisdom to direct your own life. 

At the Living a Purpose-Driven Life workshop you will...

1. Uncover your true life purpose

2. Remove resistance and fear from your life

3. Acquire tools of empowerment

4. Align your goals with inspired action

5. Realign yourself using powerful feedback mechanisms

6. Gain acceleration and momentum in your life

7. Expand your vision

If you'd like to attend (and because you are one of my personal clients), you can 
confirm your participation right away—not a week or so later like everybody else.



But please be aware that because I would like to be able to interact and work with 
each participant most of the time, I have no choice but to put a cap on the number of 
people who can attend. There will be only 10 seats available (my first workshop sold 
out within hours). That's it.

This is one reason why I am writing to my personal clients (and also those who 
attended my March 1-3 workshop) first.

I've worked with you before and would like you to know that Living a Purpose-
Driven Life will benefit you the most.

I hope you accept my invitation and book your special-invitee seat right away.

Meanwhile, I'd love to answer any questions you may have about the workshop. 
Please reply to this e-mail or call 0417 432 452.

I'm looking forward to meeting you in person soon!

Sincerely,

Dr. Erika Yeates

P.S. If the feedback surrounding my first workshop (March 1-3) is any indication, you 
will absolutely love Living a Purpose-Driven Life!

P.P.S. I was privileged to mentor some remarkable people at the inaugural edition of 
Living a Purpose-Driven Life. Here are some comments from them.


